
 

GTU Prof. Zaza Tsiramua Erasmus+ Mobility at the University of Beira Interior 

 

On October 14-19, 2019, Prof. Zaza Tsiramua from the Faculty of Informatics and 
Control Systems of Georgian Technical University visited the University of Beira 
Interior (Portugal) within Erasmus+ mobility project for training activities coordinated 
by UBI. Georgian Professor participated in Erasmus+ International Staff Week. 
 

 

 

During the mobility Prof. Tsiramua has been working on the issues such as: 
 
• University computer network settlement and management, network policy; 
• Actual services at the University of Beira Interior’s IT services; 
• Computer network security and reliability; 
• University web services; 
• Usage of wireless technologies at the University; 
• Supporting electronic and distant learning technologies; 
• The aspects of organization of IT infrastructure at the University of Beira, 
creation of secure and reliable Computer Network in the university and other topics. 
 

Georgian Professor shared Georgian Technical University network management 
experience with Portugal colleagues. AT working meeting were considered follow-up 
cooperation activities in education and research.  
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The activities conducted within the mobility will significantly contribute to create e-
Infrastructure in the Georgian Technical University, which will be in compliance with the 
Open Science Initiative of the European Union: 

1. Pan-European Scientific-Educational Network GEANT 
2. Cloud open technologies of the open science of Europe Cloud EOSC 
3. European Data Infrastructure EDI 
 

Within the framework of this mobility both Georgian and Portuguese colleagues were 
working on the upgrading of University network services and enhance availability with 
pan-European GÉANT network, which is a fundamental element of Europe’s e-
infrastructure, delivering the pan-European GÉANT network for scientific excellence, 
research, education and innovation.  

 
 

 
Prof. Z. Tsiramua visited the Server farms of the University of Beira and University 
branches.  
 
Herewith, for the monitoring purposes Prof. Zaza Tsiramua met GTU student Michail 
Khasaia from the Faculty of Business Technology, who was selected within the previous 
Call and now is conducting his Erasmus+ mobility at the University of Beira (for 2019-20 
academic year fall semester). 
 
International Staff Week programme included social-cultural activities as well, kindly 
organized by the host university. 
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